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Date, 10\09\2009

Ban Ki-Moon

Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that “ Fondazione Serenissima Onlus” supports the ten principles of the Global Compact in

respect to human rights, labour rights, the protection of the environment and anti-corruption. With this communication,
we express our intent to support and advance those principles within our sphere of influence. We commit to making the

Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-day operations of our company and undertake
to make a clear statement of this commitment - both to our employees, partners, clients and to the public. We support

public accountability and transparency and will report on progress made in a public manner.
Please find attached some general information regarding our company as well as the contact person responsible for

contacts with the office of the Global Compact.The Foundation was created in order to launch new talent in the world of
art, including: painters, sculptors, writers, through the medium of vernisages of international level. The Foundation also

seeks humanitarian purposes for hospital projects and the realization of buildings used as schools and housing for
patients. The person responsible to maintain a direct relationships with the Global Compact is mr. Paolo Fusaro

President of the Foundation.

Sincerely yours,

President

Sede Legale Via Roma 1 Agna Pd . Sede Amministrativa Campolongo Maggiore via Alto Adige 170 Tel. +39 3926664819


